
 
 

Important Update – Please Read Immediately 
 

To:  All Licking/Knox Goodwill Staff  
From: Timothy J. Young, CEO/President 
Date: September 30, 2021 
Subject: New Vice President of Retail Services  

 
 
Licking/Knox Goodwill is proud to announce Bryan Mueller has accepted the positon of Vice 
President of Retail Services. As the Vice President of Retail Services, Bryan will oversee the 
organization’s nine retail stores, online auction site, and used car lot. He will begin his duties on 
October 19, 2021.  
 
Prior to Goodwill, Bryan worked as the Vice President of Stores with Lucky Shoes and Sales 
Manager with JC Penny. His extensive retail career focuses on developing and growing people – 
it is his favorite thing to do! Bryan spends his free time building and restoring cars and 
spending time with his fiancé and their three children in Howard, Ohio.  
 
Please welcome Bryan to the Goodwill team! 
 
 
 
 
 


